
I oppose the amendments HB2674. It is important to understand how operating a business 
works. These businesses are already working to help lower carbon emissions through 
sustainable practices-investing in newer equipment, the trees sequester carbon and the soils 
from agriculture sequester carbon.


The off-road equipment equipment used in farming, logging, construction, and even fire 
fighting shouldn’t be taxed on top of CAT and corporate tax or income tax.



